Read Message

From.

Date:2005/04/14 Thu PM 10:10:46 CST

To:views@cab-review.gov.hk

Subject:General Election for HK's Chief Executive 2007/2008

Reply Reply All Forward Delete Move To: (Choose Folder)

Dear Secretary,

Re: Views on our C.E.'s direct elelction between 07/08 proposal

My personal view on the subject matter is "negative"., meaning no pressing

direct election for our new Chief Executive is needed any time before a

general concensus is agreed between the majority of all walks of people in

HK and most important, a compromise and mutual agreement and understanding

is obtained from Beijing is reached. This is to ensure a smooth political

agenda and atmosphere which is crucial to HK's stability and economic

development at present and in times ahead.

The "One Country, Two Systems" policy has been carrying out smoothly and

firmly so far. There's no need to rock the boat by challenging our Central

up north. Democratization has to be gradual by gradual in accordance with

the Basic Law. I personally further appeal our new Chief Executive, Mr.

Donald Tsang to take a stronger and tougher stance against those

Anti-Nation/Anti-Government evil forces such as the so-called Pan-Democratic

Camps. HK should not fall to the hands of these evil powers. Until the

general population on the streets have got to know we Hongkong Fellows are

Chinese and China being our Motherland, any suggestions for direct election

and full democracy is UNREALISTIC.

Regards!

Reply All Forward	Delete Move To: (Choose Folder)	
Search Messages	Previous Next Back to: Inbox	
Help		•